Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service (HFRS)
2024-25/037 –  Information on Estates Management
The request is:
I would be most grateful if you would provide me with, under the Freedom of Information Act, the following information regarding your estate.

1)      When did you last undertake a condition survey of your estate?
2)      Do you carry out fire risk assessments internally or via an external service provider?
3)      Are your estate site plans current and accurate?
4)      Do your estate site plans detail fire compartmentation lines?
5)      Do you retain an up-to-date list of maintainable M&E assets?

The response is:
Estates Management is carried out by the Joint Estates Service between HFRS and Humberside Police and which is managed by Humberside Police. The information requested is not held by HFRS.
Your request should be re-directed to Humberside Police; information on accessing information can be found here.
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
